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June 13, 2006 

 

 

 

Dear Lisa and Chef David: 

  

I just wanted to take a moment to tell you again how satisfied my company, as well as 

myself, is with the outstanding catering service provided by you and your staff. Under your 

supervision, our corporate and personal events are always exceptional and flawless. The 

food is delicious, from the appetizers to the dessert and we thank you for allowing us to 

choose the perfect menu for our events. 

 

Your staff is very friendly and professional and does a great job accommodating our guests 

to make our events a success. Thank you for all the extra time and effort you put into the 

organization and planning of any special occasion we have. We have received numerous 

compliments on your services at each and every event. 

 

On behalf of myself and Sherwin Williams, thank you for your outstanding services and we 

look forward to working with you in the future! 

 

Best Regards, 

Jay Davisson 
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November 18, 2004 

 

 

 

Certificate of Appreciation  

 Presented to: 

Lisa Long of Parties Galore        

for superb catering and a lasting friendship 

Thank you for being such a Blessing! 

229th Chaplain Corps Anniversary Celebration 

CDR Lesa D. Cheathem, CHC, USN 

Command Chaplain, NAS ATLANTA  

 

 

 

Certificate of Appreciation 

This certificate is awarded to  

 Lisa Long 

In recognition of valuable contributions to the 

Andrew Young 75th Birthday Celebration (May 6, 2007) 

A Celebrity Tribute to Dr. Maya Angelou (May 4, 2008)    
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June 21, 2006 

 

Dear Lisa and David:  

 

On behalf of Usher Raymond IV and Usher’s New Look Organization, we would like to thank 

you for your gracious donation of food and services for Usher’s Project Restart benefiting 

the gulf coast hurricane survivors. 

 

Parties Galore’ s coordination effort and level of service to the concert staff, as well as the 

performers, was excellent. We could not have pulled off such a feat without the generous 

donation of time, money and food from business like yours. 

 

Thanks again for your support and we look forward to working with your company again 

in the near future. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Jonnetta Patton  

Manager  

 

 

 

 

 



   

Client Reviews  

 

 

 

January 19, 2007 

 

Dear Lisa and David: 

 

Let me first commend both of you and the Parties Galore staff on the wonderful job you all did at 

my 2006 New Year’s Eve event. 

 

Everything your company provided from the level of professionalism, to the staff, down to the 

food and decorations was perfect. You all pulled off a last-minute effort to make this event a 

HUGE success and I could not have been more thrilled with the outcome. 

 

Thank you for your continued excellent service and I look forward to working with your 

company again in the near future. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Jonnetta Patton 

CEO/Manager 
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Parties Galore 

 

To Whom it may Concern: 

 

Parties Galore is: 

Wonderful, Excellent, and Exceptional 

 

I am proud to see a family own business step up and do it the right way. 

 

The level of service and attention to detail is very impressive. The food and presentation were the 

highlight of the affair. Hats off to Lisa Long and her crew, they are all a pleasure to work with, and she 

knows her business and you will surely be please. Parties Galore is the only catering business I will ever 

use.  

 

The best word to describe Parties Galore is: 

Great, Great, Great!!!!! 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

Kathy Crews – General Manager/CAO 

Atlanta Fulton County Water Resources Commission 

 

 

 

 

 



   

Client Reviews 

gwinnett county parks and recreation 

Gwinnett Historic Courthouse 

would like to recognize 

Parties Galore 

as winning 

Best in Show 

1st Place 

At the 

2008 Winter Bridal and Fashion Show 

January 20, 2008 

 

 

Dear Lisa, 

 

Thank you for your significant contribution to making our Unity Banquet a success this 

year. We are so happy to be able to work with you again and we hope to continue to do 

many more events with your organization in the future. Please let me know if we might be 

able to assist you with future recommendations or references as we would be happy to 

share with others what a positive experience it is to work with your company. If you need 

to contact us again in the future, please feel free to email Kijua Sanders-McMurtry. 

 

Best, 

Kijua Sanders-McMurtry 

Director of Multicultural Affairs 
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City of Duluth 
 

Dear Chef David and Lisa: 

 

I would like to express our sincere gratitude on the wonderful job that you and Lisa did for 

our premium tables at our SummerStage Concert. Our concert goers expect great food at 

these events and you did not disappoint. Not only was the food delicious, but the 

presentation was second to none. 

 

Your professionalism, friendliness and attention to detail made this event a success. Thank 

you for your time and effort you put into planning for this event. We have received 

numerous compliments on your services. 

 

On behalf of myself and the City of Duluth, thank you for an outstanding job and we look 

forward to working with you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alisa Williams 

Downtown Manager 

City of Duluth 
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Dear Chef David and Lisa: 

 

Thank you for your participation in “Be Our Guest”, a non-profit educational tradeshow for 

the Gwinnett hospitality industry. Your support helped to make this event a success. 

Your booth was the most beautiful of all and your donation of a gift certificate for your 

services was appreciated. Our hope is that you made some good connections and will 

receive some business as a result. 

 

It was a pleasure working with you on this event and we look forward to a long and 

mutually beneficial relationship. 

 

Yours very truly, 

Linda Busby, GCTS 

Education Specialist 
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SENIORCITIZEN*SERVICES 

Because No One's Exempt from Aging 
 

Dear Chef, 

 

Thank you so much for donating your services for the Santa for Seniors” “Christmas in July” 

event last evening. The food was fantastic, and the display was spectacular! Everyone that I 

spoke with commented on how delicious the food was. 

 

You were able to work miracles for our extra-large crowd. I hope that your donation 

translates into new business for you. 

 

We appreciate your efforts so much. I look forward to working with you again in the future. 

 

On behalf of all our senior clients, 

 

Thanks again, 

Steven N. Hargrove 

Director of Events and Marketing 
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June 14, 2013 

 

Dear Lisa: 

 

On behalf of the Oconee River kennel Club (ORKC), we want to thank you for providing 

your exceptional catering for our event. We have had many compliments on the fantastic 

food, and the amazing choices. I have to say it was, and will be, the best culinary experience 

anyone has had the privilege of enjoying at an American Kennel Club (AKC) dog show. 

 

We are proud you have partnered with ORKC and our team to provide this wonderful 

experience. If we can ever serve as a reference for you, or provide a recommendation for 

someone hosting an event, please let us know. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert E. Schwalbe 

ORKC Show Chair 
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Gwinnett Glows 
 
Dear Lisa and Chef David:  

 

Thank you for the gracious luncheon you prepared on July Fourth for the public safety 

officers and officials on duty throughout the long holiday weekend. 

 

We heard many favorable comments and much enjoyment of the delicious food as well as 

the price reduction you provided in support of the officers. I know they enjoyed your 

recognition of their dedicated work fully as much as they enjoyed the delicious lunch! 

 

As coordinators of the 2008 Gwinnett Glows Fourth of July celebration, we know firsthand 

about the long hours these police officers, emergency responders, and sheriff’s deputies put 

in every Fourth of July, we want to express our sincere thanks for supporting this 

important patriotic holiday tradition two years in a row. 

 

Thanks to our business community, Gwinnett County has been able to stage this free 

community event for the past two decades – and it gets better ever year. But we truly could 

not make it happen without you. Thanks again for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Sawyer     Shaunieka Taste 

Gwinnett Glows Co-Chair    Gwinnett Glows Co-Chair 
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Dear David and Lisa, 

 

Please let me express our sincere gratitude on the wonderful job your entire staff did at our 

most recent Annual Open House. Being that our client base consists primarily of caterers, 

event designers, meeting planners, bridal consultants and various venues in the Southeast, 

it was very critical for us to select the right caterer to impress this very selective group. 

 

Your staff not only met but also excelled in providing a beautiful menu that tasted as great 

as it looked. The prompt/early arrival of your setup crew made our day so much more 

relaxed. We were actually able to enjoy being with our clients and not have to worry about 

any of the details regarding the food service. You made everything look so effortless! 

 

Due to your high ethical standards, caring attitudes and ability to maintain a harmonious 

atmosphere (very difficult to achieve with off premise catering), we genuinely salute 

Parties Galore for being the shining star amongst a galaxy of caterers. 

 

Kind regards, 

Michael McPeake 

Regional General Manager 

BBJ Linen 
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July 24, 2012 

 

Lisa, 

 

I want to personally thank you for the great job you did for our “Office Recognition 

Luncheon” on July 23rd the food was simply outstanding, and EVERYONE was truly 

satisfied. Nothing but good comments were made, and I was advised that I made a great 

choice in selecting your catering company for the function. I can honestly say that I could 

have not picked anyone else to do such a wonderful job in the presentation and delivery of 

the food. You really out did yourself and I would highly recommend you to anyone that I 

come across in need of a good caterer. 

 

Thanks again and I look forward to you catering to us again. 

 

Jackie McGilvery 

AT&T 
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July 9, 2006 

 

To Chef David and Lisa: 

 

Steve and I would like to thank you for making our wedding reception so special. Even though 

our wedding was over three months ago, we’re still getting compliments on how beautiful 

everything was. When Steve and I made our entrance into the reception hall, I was blown away 

with the décor. Parties Galore had decorated the reception area with so many beautiful candles 

and ice sculptures. The décor was just what I had imagined my wedding reception to be. 

 

Chef David, besides the reception hall looking so wonderful, I’ll still get compliments on the 

food itself. Everyone was very surprised by the variety of dishes that I had. Everything from the 

appetizers to the main buffet dishes was excellent. Even though that evening went by fast for 

me, I remember how wonderful the food was! We also appreciate you offering suggestions and 

coming through with ideas at the last minute. 

 

Lisa: thank you for always being so professional and nice. When I had to deal with wedding 

vendors, I found bad attitudes to be the norm, but you were definitely the exception. I’ll always 

remember your attention to detail including the receipts that were emailed to me in a timely 

manner. 

 

We were very pleased with your service and would definitely recommend you and your staff 

again! 

 

Thanks again, 

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Skelton 
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July 6, 2007 
 
Dear Parties Galore, 
 
I wanted to let you know what a pleasure it was to have Parties Galore cater our Chemical Safety 
Excellence Awards luncheon in Atlanta on May 9th. We received so many compliments on the 
delicious lunch you prepared. Your attention to detail was only outdone by your professionalism. 
 
I truly appreciated the courteous service provided by your staff – your team is outstanding and I 
enjoyed working with each of you! 
 
Thank you again for helping to make our event such a success. I will give my highest 
recommendation to others to choose Parties Galore for any event they may have in the Atlanta 
area. 
 
With warm regards, 
Faith E. McCoy 
Sales and Marketing Assistant 
Chemical and Fertilizer Sales and Marketing 


